AV-CC

Australian Vice-Chancellors' Committee
the council of Australia’s university presidents
(A.C.N. 008 502 930)

7 December 2000
MsJo Lim
Secretariat
AuDA Name Policy Advisory Panel
GPO Box 424G
MELBOURNE VIC 3001

Re: auDA Public Consultation Report by the Name Policy Advisory Panel

Dear MsLim

The AV CC wishes to submit the following comments in regard to the above mentioned
consultation report. The AVCC considers the proposals outlined in the report to be sensible
and balanced, and would therefore be comfortable with their implementation.

The AV CC notes however, that here is obviously further consideration required on how the
second level domain names regulatory groups should be constituted. Accordingly, the AVCC
will be an active participant in the organisation's consideration of this matter, especialy as
thisrelates to the ed.au group.

The AV CC aso notes that, given the nature of the role of the regulatory groups, it would be
prudent to ensure representation from legal and intellectual property experts, or at |east ready
access to such people.

Yours sincerely

: — 3
i e
— e
—

T JMullarvey
Deputy Executive Director

One Geils Court,
Deakin, ACT 2600 Telephone: +61 (02) 6285 8200
GPO Box 1142, Canberra, ACT 2601 Fax: +61 (02) 6285 8211



